
 
 

 
 
Teammates, 
 
We all work hard each and every day to provide high level services to our 
customers.  Which is why at DAS, one of our main priorities is to look out for the 
safety and well-being of our state teammates, especially in the workplace.  Over 
the past two years, our Risk Management Division has spent over $18 million 
dollars annually in workers’ compensation and averaged over 1,500 claims over 
the past five years.  We know we can do better at keeping ourselves and our 
teammates safe.   
 
As part of these continued efforts, the Risk Management team recently partnered 
with local, county, and state agencies and organizations to host this year’s 
Statewide Safety Day.  
 

https://das.nebraska.gov/about/docs/From%20the%20Director's%20Desk-%202020%20Success.pdf
https://das.nebraska.gov/risk/index.html


During Statewide Safety Day, teammates from agencies, boards, and commissions 
throughout state government came to participate in various safety related events 
and activities.  These included a drunk driving simulator, smoke house, fire 
extinguisher demonstrations, drone demonstrations, and much more. 
 
Thank you to all of our teammates who came out to Statewide Safety Day to 
participate in all the fun events and activities.  We appreciate that you take your 
safety and the safety of your fellow teammates as seriously as we do.  Finally, 
thank you to our Risk Management team and all the various agencies and 
organizations that participated and helped make this year’s Statewide Safety Day 
a huge success.  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at Statewide Safety Day next year! 
 
Regards,  

 
Jason Jackson 
Director, Department of Administrative Services 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FNEAdminServ%2Fposts%2F4033002060149289&data=04%7C01%7Ceric.maher%40nebraska.gov%7C652d41adcbc54512555608d931da367b%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637595635604203895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Xb2K2m%2FMGG5P7%2BkTpGBg6fkGfQwdH2tA467R4qnS6hg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FNEAdminServ%2Fposts%2F4033002060149289&data=04%7C01%7Ceric.maher%40nebraska.gov%7C652d41adcbc54512555608d931da367b%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637595635604203895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Xb2K2m%2FMGG5P7%2BkTpGBg6fkGfQwdH2tA467R4qnS6hg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.flickr.com%2Fphotos%2Fas-nebraska%2Falbums%2F72157719434339127&data=04%7C01%7Ceric.maher%40nebraska.gov%7C652d41adcbc54512555608d931da367b%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637595635604213847%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hJxsTVaKMRwp2lFKRCmPTvL7pT5QzwXibKaMMN7%2BTsU%3D&reserved=0
https://das.nebraska.gov/risk/index.html

